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Acklin, Tim

From: Jeremy Burkart <burkart.jm@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 10:03 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: In support of Item #19

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Please approve Item #19 in the budget proposal by Park & Rec Dept for
lighting at the new facility next year. Lighting installation is very
important considering the user agreements still to be signed with UW-
LaCrosse and Aquinas High School for the next 20+ years.
I support passage of item #19

Jeremy M. Burkart

Sent from Mail for Windows 10


